Memorandum

TO: City Council

FROM: Mary Lucht, Office Tech

DATE: January 4, 2021

SUBJECT: Trash haulers license for 2021.

ITEM 9.i

NUMBER:

SECTION: CONSENT AGENDA

REQUESTED MOTION

To approve the 2021 trash haulers license.

INTRODUCTION

The City of Shoreview requires all trash haulers to be licensed and must the license must be submitted to the city council for approval.

DISCUSSION

At the December 21, 2020 meeting, the council approved the trash hauler licenses for 2021. One hauler, Advanced Disposal Services, submitted a license request after that date, see attached, and the license requires approval from the city council.

RECOMMENDATION

Approve the 2021 trash haulers license.

ATTACHMENTS

2021 Trash Haulers License for City Council